
The Transition 
JourneyInitial Places 

Allocated
March

Parents receive confirmation 
of student school places.
Admission pack sent out.

Primary School 
Contact

April and May
The transition team will 

contact primary schools to 
collect key information 

about students. This will be 
used to create support 

packages if needed.

Visits to Primary 
Schools

May  and June
We aim to visit all primary 

schools to discuss school life 
and routines and answer 

questions students may have. 

Enhanced 
Transition Places 

Allocated

2nd and 3rd July
Students will spend two days 

at The Cottesloe School 
experiencing a range of taster 

lessons and completing 
induction activities

End of August
Dates TBC

Students will be offered the 
opportunity to attend one day 

of the Summer Camp.

3rd July
Students and parents will 
have the opportunity to 

meet key members of staff. 

Induction Days

Summer Camp

Early June
Parents and students will be 
informed of allocated places 

and receive an enhanced 
transition pack.

Tutor Groups 
Allocated

End of June
Students will be allocated form 

groups and given access to 
Google Classroom / school 

email accounts

Meet the Tutor

Transition support continues  
throughout the first term at 

The Cottesloe School.

September 
Induction

Targeted support will be 
given to enhanced 
transition students 

identified through primary 
contact. 

Enhanced 
Transition


